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N F I R Registration No. : RTU/Nnn/31/2012
National Federation of Indian Railwaymen

3, CHELMSFORD ROAD, NEW DELHI - 110 055

Affiliated to : Indian National Trade Union Congress (INTUC) & g T 8
International Transport Workers' Federation (ITF)

No. IV/NFIR/7" CPC(Imp)/2046/R.B./Part 11 Dated: 27/12/2019
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/" Ref: (i) NFIR’s PN

(i)  NFIR’s letter No. IV/NFIR/7"" CPC (Imp)/2016/R.B./Part I dated 07/08/2017.

(iii)  NFIR’s letter No. IV/NFIR/7" CPC (Imp)/2016/R.B./Part I dated 12/03/2018.

(iv)  Railway Board’s letter No. PC-VII/2016/R-U/35 dated 19/04/2018 addressed to
GS/NFIR duly enclosing copy of Railway Board's O.M. No. PC-VII/2016/R-
U/35 dated 12/04/2017 sent to MoF (Deptt. of Exp).

(v)  NFIR’s letter No. IV/NFIR/7™ CPC(Imp)/2016/R.B./Part 11 dated 24/10/2018,
15/12/2019 & 22/01/2019 to Railway Board.

(vi)  Railway Board’s letter No. PC-VII/2018/Misc/7 dated 11/10/2019 to GS/NFIR
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Further to the communications cited above, the Railway Board vide letter dated 11/10/2019
conveyed to the Federation that the matter has since been referred to the Ministry of Finance [item iii of
Annexure A to AMS’s d.o. reminder dated 23/09/2019 to Addl Secretary (Pers) Ministry of
Finance/Department of Expenditure] but thereafter, a period of over two months has passed,
unfortunately, no progress with regard to clearance of MoF, has been apprised to the Federation.

NFIR, therefore, once again urges upon the Railway Board to kindly approach the Ministry of
Finance and obtain clearance soon to facilitate placement of Dressers/OT Assistants working in the
Railway Hospitals/Health Units at entry level in GP2000/Pay Level-3.

Yours faithfully, -
r\ﬁ% 2 ;f '
(Dr. M. Ragtiavaiah) 1
General Secretary |
Copy to the Director General (RHS), Railway Board, New Delhi for information and necessary action
please.
Copy to the Executive Director, PC-I1, Railway Board, DFCC Building, Pragati Maidan, Metro Bhavan,
New Delhi.
Copy to the General Secretaries of affiliated Unions of NFIR.
Media Centre/NFIR.
File No. 11/2017 (PNM) & 18/2018 (PNM).




